

Dear Potential Sponsor,

I hope this email finds you well. I am reaching out to introduce you to an exciting opportunity to support the Harriton High School Science Olympiad team. As a prominent member of the Lower Merion community, your sponsorship could make a significant impact on our team's ability to compete and represent our community on a national level.

The Harriton Science Olympiad team comprises some of the most talented and dedicated students in our school. In 2024, our team won the Pennsylvania state championship competition and made it to the top 10 nationally. These accomplishments not only highlight the exceptional abilities of our team but also demonstrate our commitment to excellence in STEM education.

By sponsoring our team, you will not only be supporting STEM education in our local community but also gaining exposure to a highly engaged audience including students, parents, and staff. Your logo and brand will be prominently featured on our team's promotional materials, including our merchandise, website, and banner.

Moreover, your sponsorship will directly contribute to covering competition registration fees, purchasing necessary equipment and materials, and funding travel expenses for our team. This year we would like to raise a minimum of \$10,000 to cover our team's expenses. Your generosity will enable us to continue our tradition of excellence and represent our school at regional, state, and national Science Olympiad tournaments.

Thank you for considering this opportunity to support the Harriton Science Olympiad team. We look forward to the possibility of partnering with you and making a lasting impact on the future of STEM education in our community. If you are open to the possibility, please reply to my email with the best way to reach you to discuss further.

Best Regards, Alex Brown (Class of 2025) Team Captain (215) 403-4410 harritonscioly.com



